
Clara Barton Elementary 

January 2023 Newsletter              

Save the Date 
Jan. 10th-End of the Grading Period 

Jan. 11th—In-Service Day-No school for 

students 

Jan. 13th-Report Cards Sent Home 

Jan. 16th—MLK Jr. Day, No School 

Jan. 27th—Early Release @ 1:30 

A Note from the Principal 

 

 

 

January “New Beginnings” 

The new year is an excellent opportunity for people to take a step back, 

reflect upon the priorities of life, and recommit and refocus to assure 

that appropriate effort, time, and resources are committed to these pri-

orities.  Even though it falls in the middle of the school year the New Year 

offers parents and staff of Clara Barton a new beginning when we can 

rededicate ourselves to our joint responsibility of educating young peo-

ple.   

 

On behalf of the Clara Barton staff, we dedicate and rededicate our-

selves to a positive, productive, and successful “new” school year.  We 

hope that you, our parents, join us in this commitment.  With mutual 

communication, effort, understanding and support, success for our stu-

dents and your children is greatly enhanced. 

   

School Contact 

Noelle Haney 

Principal 

haneyn@wmasd.org 

 

Counselor’s Corner 

Helpful tips to help ease your child back into 

school mode after the holiday break… 

1. Set up a back-to school routine 

2. Talk with your child about going back to 

school 

3. Help to create a sense of school belonging 

4. Look for signs of stress and seek school 

support 

5.  Encourage your child to ask questions 

Terry Whalen           Lisa Stillwagon 

Counselor CB                     Counselor HV 

   
 

Students of the Month-January 

 106– King Howard 

110-Jeffrey Ezykowsky 

102-Daniel Smith 

104– Paige Gori 

105-Joslyn Plowman 

200-Luke Dugan 

207-Ashley Urban 

204-Kabrina Bhandari 

206-Connor Valiska 

208-Mylah Fisher 

101-James Tunstall 

103-Ryleigh Gambrell 

    Respectful, Responsible, Ready To Learn  

  @WMClaraBarton 

  #wmtitanpride 



 

 

 

 

Holiday Festivities at Clara Barton 

 

2nd Grade 

 

Clara Barton had a special visitor from the North Pole!  Thank 

you to Santa and the CB PTA for giving each student a  

special present-WM sweatshirt and t-shirt!   



 

 

 

Holiday Festivities at Clara Barton 

 

2nd Grade 

 

The Grinch made a special visit to Clara Barton during the Santa Cop 

toy distribution.  The students were also able to shop in the Santa 

Shop.  Thank you to the West Mifflin Police Department, Sgt. Sabol, CB 

PTA, Mrs. Bosway and all parent volunteers!   



Teacher Feature 

First Grade:  Ms. McCracken, Ms. Zitelli and Mrs. George 


